Research on Older Lesbian Couples
Are you:

· In a lesbian relationship where you or your partner are 60 years of age or older?

· Willing to talk about your thoughts, experiences, and feelings about late-life issues (retirement, long term care, assisted living, or other living arrangements as you get older) and how your relationship both affects and is affected by such thoughts, experiences, and feelings?

In order to better understand and communicate the needs of older lesbians to our communities and service providers, we would like to interview you and your partner about your views on aging and late-life issues and how such views affect your relationship. Each couple will be given $30 at the conclusion of the follow-up interview.

You will be asked to:

· Take part in an in-person or phone interview of 60-90 minutes with your partner

· Take part in a follow-up in-person or phone chat of 30 minutes with your partner

· Decide if you would like to participate in an optional discussion group with other older lesbians, 1-2 hrs

The Researchers: Jo Merrill, a graduate student, and her faculty advisor, Sue Morrow, an older lesbian faculty member, both in counseling psychology at the University of Utah.
If you have questions or are interested in participating, please contact Jo Merrill, tiffany.merrill@utah.edu, or Sue Morrow, or 801-581-3400 (Utah, Mountain Time; confidential voice messaging). 
